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Date


[bookmark: Text1]Employee Name
[bookmark: Text2]Employee Address
[bookmark: Text3]City, State Zip-Code

[bookmark: Text4]Dear Employee Name:

[bookmark: Text6][bookmark: Text7]This letter is to inform you that effective Effective Date, your position title position, position number position number, has been changed from overtime eligible to overtime exempt. This means your position is no longer eligible for overtime if you work over 40 hours in the work week.

This change is based on recent changes to either your salary or the position duties or an audit of the positions FLSA status.  The federal Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA) and state laws govern position classifications as overtime eligible or overtime exempt, and these laws apply to all positions. Positions that are exempt from overtime must meet very specific criteria, such as paying a minimum salary amount, paying on a salary basis, and passing a specific job duties test. 

In the event you have questions concerning this information, please feel free to contact Name at Phone # or Email Address.

Sincerely,



Supervisor/Appointing Authority/HR Liaison
Title

cc:	Supervisor Name, Supervisor
	despayroll@des.wa.gov
	saa@des.wa.gov
	Personnel File
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